
Co-founder, Camerina Zorrozua, attended the 8th Annual "Dia de Los Muertos"  

celebrations for "Day of the Dead," hosted by The Hispanic

Business/Professional Association (HBPA) of Spokane at Hazen & Jaeger in

Spokane Valley. This  cultural event features beautifully decorated altars to

honor our departed loved ones, which are called "ofrendas." Attendees enjoyed

musical performances by EWU's Mariachi Las Aguilas, and traditional Mexican

folk dancing by Ballet Folklorico. There were also pinatas, delicious Mexican

food, Pan de Muertos, Catrina face-painting, arts & crafts, local vendors, and

resource tables. Thanks to HBPA and their sponsors who made this year's event

such a great success!  

Learn more about HBPA on their website: https://www.hbpaofspokane.org 
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The Way to Justice participated in hbpa's 8th
annual dia de los Muertos event 

See the story in The Spokesman-Review
https://www.spokesman.com/stories/2022/nov/01/a-celebration-of-life-spokane-valley-funeral-home/



The Way to Justice hosted a family-friendly
Halloween party  & open house!

the way is looking for people to join 
our team!

The Way to Justice is hiring a paralegal. Details can be found on our website:

www.thewaytojustice.com under JOB OPENINGS. Familiarity with local courts, some

experience with motion practice/file preparation, prior use of JIS/JABS and Legal Server,

as well as other relevant/lived experience considered a "plus."

The Way to Justice is always seeking legal and/or "other" interns and will pay @ a rate of

$25/hour!

Interested? Send your cover letter and resume to:

 Virla@thewaytojustice.com or Cam@thewaytojustice.com today!

The Way to Justice invited our community to celebrate Halloween at our office with family-

friendly activities and "scary-fun" Halloween games, pumpkin painting, a "cupcake walk,"

door prizes, The Way swag, with pizza, and candy! Thanks to everyone who stopped by!



The Way to Justice advocates for individuals impacted by State v. Blake across the entire

state of Washington! In addition to direct representation of clients and fighting for the

rights of our clients in court Orders, The Way to Justice also supports our community

partners on their cases! One of our community partners, Freedom Project, is a community-

centered and culturally-responsive organization that seeks to partner with individuals and

communities to help remove systemic barriers. On October 28th, team members, Josiah

and Cameron, attended a Blake Resentencing Hearing in Pierce County Superior Court to

show community support for Freedom Project and to gain insight on how Resentencing

Hearings are happening on the West side of the state.

 

The Way to Justice attended a blake
resentencing in pierce county to support
successful reentry with our partner,
freedom project east!

our outreach team has been busy making
connections! 

In October, our outreach team attended events hosted by our community partners including:

            Community Connect Resource Fair

            Mobilize Recovery

            Community Partners Transition Solutions

            Peer Speed Networking 

If you have an event coming up, and you'd like The Way to Justice to host a table, email one of our outreach team

members :

Erica@thewaytojustice.com or Cameron@thewaytojustice.com




